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Date 2/9/2021 
Email 
Type 

Alert 

Subject  MI-LEND 2021-2022 
Long-term Trainee 
Application 

 

Contact Name/Department Phone Email Address 
Dawn Adkins 517-241-7097 adkinsd@michigan.gov  

 
Dear Colleagues,  
I am pleased to announce that the application period for the 2021-2022 MI-LEND 
(Michigan Leadership Education in Neurodevelopmental and related Disabilities) 
Long-term Trainee cohort year is now open. The link enclosed will take you to the 
application web page. The page also has additional information for those looking 
to apply to be a LEND trainee.  

We would appreciate it if you could pass this email and/or flyer along to your 
colleagues, networks, and those you feel would be interested and qualified to 
apply for the MI-LEND training opportunity.  If you have any questions, please feel 
free to contact me.  I've also attached the MI-LEND flyer for your convenience.  

Thank you, Candi Bush 
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